
From: Marie-Helene CONTAL <mhcontal@citechaillot.fr>  
Sent: 17 February 2014 18:55 
To: mm@patternlanguage.com 
Cc: revedin@revedin.com; Jana Revedin LOCUS <revedin@locus-foundation.org> 
Subject: Global Award for Sustainable Architecture 2014 - Schedule and invitation 
CHRISTOPHER AND MAGGIE MOORE ALEXANDER  

 

  

  

Dear Christopher, 

Dear Maggie, 

  

I am very glad to invite you for the Symposium 2014 of the Global Award, here in 

Paris.  

Margaux Minier, chief of project in the Cité, will contact you newt week to organize 

your personal schedule and the cover of your travel expenses.   

  

The program 2014 is more dense than usual.  The Cité de l’Architecture, cultural 

partner of LOCUS for the Global Award, will open a manifesto-exhibition, “Re-

enchant the World”, conceived with the 35 architects already awarded of the Global 

Award- and me as Curator! 

This exhibition will have international touring until 2016. As it is an on-going 

collective process, I invite you to join the team soon! We’ll be then able to expose 

your projects and proposals in May. If you accept, we’ll have to work on it in March.   

  

So, I give you by this mail the provisional program:  

  

Symposium Global Award for Sustainable Architecture 2014: 

May 19th, 14:00 – 18:30  

14:00  
Welcome by Guy Amsellem, Pt of the Cité de l’Architecture  

Opening by Jana Revedin, Pt of LOCUS Foundation 

14:30 – 18:30  
Lectures of the 5 awarded architects (30 mn)  

Questions 

18h30  
Speech of the French Minister of Culture  

  

Opening of the exhibition Reenchant the World:  

May 19th 

19:00  
V.I.P. opening, in presence of the French Minister of Culture 

Dinner  

  

May 20th  

10:00 
Press visit of the exhibition in presence of the architects + lunch 

15:00 
Visit Foundation Vuitton (arch., Franck Gehry) or Philarmonie of Paris (Arch., Jean 

Nouvel) 
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19:00 
Opening of the Exhibition 

Dinner  

  

May 21st 
Round-tables with the architects of the exhibition – to be confirmed with the 

architects  

  
Dear Christopher, Dear Maggie, it will be an honor for us to receive you in Paris, 

where you are already very expected…  

  

Best regards ! 

Marie-Hélène Contal  

  

Marie-Hélène Contal 

Directeur-adjoint Institut Français d’Architecture 

Coordination Global Award for Sustainable Architecture  

Cité de l’Architecture et du Patrimoine 

7 avenue Albert de Mun 

Paris 75016 

mhcontal@citechaillot.fr 
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